
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are so excited to bring students back to campus housing.  Your student listed you as a 
contact.  Because we are required to follow privacy requirements, we generally do not communicate 
directly with parents/guardians and will send information, instead, directly to the student via their 
student.csulb.edu email account.  Please encourage your student to check their email regularly and 
share information with you so you are aware of what is going on.  

This year, we have decided to send this one email to highlight some important information and to direct 
you to where you can keep up with items related to housing so that you are aware of necessary 
information that is being communicated to your student. 

Students must take certain to follow all vaccination requirements.  This year, residential students are 
required to receive a CDC-approved COVID-19 vaccination.  For an FAQ about the vaccines for housing, 
please visit Vaccinations for Housing.  Additional information on all vaccinations required is available 
here. 

There are several ways for you to stay in-the-know about things this summer as we prepare for Fall 
Semester. 

  

• While we are unable to copy parents/guardians on individual messages we send to students, we 
do log all mass emails on our website.  Additional parent-focused information will be posted on 
website. 

• 


